
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Professional Development,  
fully funded 
With the National College of Education and Mary Myatt.  

The National College of Education is delighted to announce a unique opportunity for Primary Curriculum Leaders. 

In collaboration with national expert Mary Myatt (Myatt & Co), the NCE is bringing a fully funded leadership 
programme to Leaders in Primary schools. We know that there is an increased focus on the quality of the 
curriculum we provide for our pupils. This is important and an ongoing element of school improvement. It’s also 
fascinating! The Myatt & Co cohort of the Education Management Programme: Leading the Primary Curriculum 
will enable you to understand the principles of great leadership, with enrichment on delivery, implementation 
and evaluation of the curriculum. In addition to the six twilight enrichment sessions with Mary Myatt, you will also 
gain access to the primary subject network meetings for the foundation subjects.  
 
The support you will receive is unrivalled, with many of our 
tutors highly experienced former school leaders, whose 
single goal is to see you achieve.  
 
Joining the NCE means becoming a part of our learning 
community, a lifelong membership that will expand your 
network and create meaningful bonds with others in similar 
roles. 
 
Since our inception in 2017, we have welcomed over 3,000 
learners to our programmes from schools across the UK, 
creating one of the biggest movements in school leadership 
history. 
 

Do you want to join us? 

Education Management: Leading the Primary Curriculum 
• 19-month programme 
• Departmental/Operations Manager Apprenticeship  
• Eligibility: Primary Subject Leads 
• Support via a Professional Learning Mentor 
• NCE Leadership Modules & six enrichment sessions 

from curriculum expert, Mary Myatt and her team. 
• Access to the termly Myatt & Co Primary Subject Networks (live & recorded) 
• Access to 500+ resource videos from Myatt & Co 
• Find out more https://nationaleducation.college/portal/myatt-co  

This programme has limited places, so early booking recommended. 
 

To secure your place, book a call with the NCE Team using this link or the QR code.  
 

For multiple places, please contact Gareth Alcott, gareth.alcott@nationaleducation.college  
 

info@nationaleducation.college                  @TheNCE_      nationaleducation.college 
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